

A retirement party for Rose Broad took place Feb. 24 at the Prince Edward County Memorial Hospital. She has been an employee at the hospital in the housekeeping department for the past 19 years. Above, Rose (left) receives a present from the staff given to her by chief housekeeper Linda Juby. Hospital administrator Monty Boultbee said Rose was always very reliable and never had a bad word to say about anybody. Hospital staff wished Rose the very best in her retirement.



Tribute to teacher

An open house was held June 4 for Mrs. Margaret Richards (left) who is retiring from many years of teaching, from Sophiasburgh Central School. Glancing through some of the memorabilia from her teaching

career are (left to right) Wayne Lindsay, principal and Tom Allison and Beverly Sprague, both former students. Friends and fellow teachers dropped by the Fireside Inni to pay tribute to Mrs. Richards.

By Verna Richards